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This submission should be made a Law to protect our Farmers and Primary Producers from the 
trespassing of non-authourised persons onto their properties. It should hold the same penalties 
and sentences like those imposed upon trespassers who illegally enter Construction Sites, 
Factories, Defence Establishments and all other Private Enterprises and homes. 
This Bill should also protect the owners from litigation should any or all persons be injured in 
the process of trespassing or being removed. 
I find it difficult to understand why this Bill is not already in place. 


